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Bogong Multi-level Carpark Reopening Update

Dear Owner/ Occupier, 

Work to add more than 500 parking spaces to Council’s Bogong Avenue car park is expected to be 
completed by early-April, returning more than 1,000 car parking spaces to the heart of Glen Waverley. 

During construction, with the existing car park unavailable, we introduced parking restrictions on 
surrounding residential streets to accommodate people who live and work in Glen Waverley, and to 
protect the area from all-day commuter parking.  

With significant work and related disruption on the Victorian Government’s Suburban Rail Loop (SRL) 
project expected over the coming years, we will be maintaining these 2P, 8am-8pm, Authorised 
Vehicles Excepted and 2P, 8am-8pm restrictions.  

Residents and visitors will be able to park in these restriction areas, with residential parking permits 
required to be displayed if you plan to stay longer than the allowed time. Whilst we are making some 
parking available for Council staff and traders to park on the top level of the Bogong car park, they will 
also be able to continue to park with a valid permit in these residential streets. 

How to obtain a Residential Parking Permit 

Council’s Residential Parking Permit Scheme generally allows single dwelling sites to have up to three 
(3) permits. The scheme also allows one (1) permit each for 2 – 4 dwelling sites, the older 5 dwelling
sites (pre-1995) and 5 – 6 dwellings across a two-house site. The permits are not restricted to an
individual car.

Permits are issued free of charge. For details, and a permit application form, visit: 
monash.vic.gov.au/parking 

Need to find out more? 

Visit monash.vic.gov.au/bogong for a map of the restriction areas. You can also call us on 9518 3555 if 
you have any questions. 

Thank you for your interest in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

TERRY TILLOTSON 
Coordinator Transport Engineering 


